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Our Christian Value for this Half Term is Respect 

 
Dates for the Diary 

 
17th July Reports out to parents 
21st July Last school day before Summer Holiday 
3rd September INSET 

4th September INSET 
7th September First day of Autumn Term

 
School Dinners 
 
Thanks to all of you who have been coming to school each day to collect your packed lunches – it has been 
particularly lucky for Marija, who has been standing out the front of the school with the packed lunch trolley 
when it has been lovely, sunny weather all week. From Wednesday 1st July, the collection changes to a 
weekly bag of groceries which will be available for collection on Wednesday 1st, 8th and 15th July. 
 
Sun Safe 
 
It has been lovely weather this week and teachers have been taking the opportunity to get the children outside 
to do some learning in the open air. Can you all please make sure that your child comes to school with sun 
cream applied (given the Covid 19 circumstances, we are not allowed to apply it to your child) and please 
also make sure they bring a sun hat with them. 
 
Reports 
 
If your child has been back in school since June 1st, they will be receiving a written report from school at the 
end of term – these will be sent out on Friday 17th July. As we sent reports out for all children just after 
lockdown started, if your child has not been back in school during that time (or returns after the beginning of 
July) they will not receive written reports. 
 
Tomato Update 
 

Holly Key Workers tomato plants all now have little yellow flowers on them- which 
means there will soon be fruit! Achelle’s has the most- she has been singing to 
her plant. Channelle’s has had the biggest growth at 4 cm and Minnie’s lettuce 
now has seven leaves! 
 
 
 

 
Stars of the Week 
 
Well done to all the children for their hard work this week. The following children were particularly celebrated 
for their effort and achievement either for their home learning or the work they have completed back in class. 
Early Years – Emily in Acorn; Milana in Apple; Dziugas in Cherry; Kristaps in Peach. 
Key Stage 1 – Ignas in Pine; Adrijanas in Willow; Darcie (Y1) and Julia (Y2) in Hazel; Adrian (Y1), Lewis and 
Tija (Y2) in Maple. 
Key Stage 2 – Kerry in Almond; Skaiste in Hawthorn; Endrikas in Laburnum; Kelsey (Y4) and Deimante (Y6) 
in Holly; Darija in Juniper; Karolina (Y5) and Kristina (Y6) in Cypress; Alfie (Y5) and Konstantins (Y6) in Elm; 
Kajus in Ash; Auguste in Cedar; Kamile in Oak; Lexi and Timur in Yew. 
Key Worker Groups - Flourish, Ksenija, Chanelle, Artjoms and Karolina. 
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Forest School Pilot 
 

 Last week at Forest School we made 
pendants to show our nature names.  This 
involved using drills and bow saws safely 
and adding our own design.  While all this 
was going on under the watchful eye of 
Mrs. Eyers (Owl), the children made mini-
rafts, which we are going to test this week, 
wallowed in the mud and thoroughly 
enjoyed being outside.  We came inside 
with all our equipment, sat down in the 
classroom and the heavens opened with 
a deluge!  Good timing! 

  
Quiz Time 
 
Here are 20 quiz questions to keep our older children (or any parent who fancies having a go) busy. Please 
email your answers to your child’s class teacher through the link on the class page of the website. You (or 
your child) will get 1 Dojo point for each correct answer. I’ll put the answers on here next week.  
 
1. Which part is the colourful bit of the eye? 
2. What is the name of the American Vice President? 
3. Who is the Foreign Secretary? 
4. What is the fifth prime number? 
5. What is the capital of Greece? 
6. What planet has the brightest rings surrounding it? 
7. Who created the character Noddy? 
8. What is the name for a female fox? 
9. Which family does the panda come from? 
10. What word goes before vest, beans and quartet? 
11. Name the world’s biggest island? 
12. Which types of bulbs (flowers) were once exchanged as a form of currency? 
13. Which three sports make up a triathlon? 
14. Which letter is between Z and C on a keyboard? 
15. The Sphinx is the body of a man and which animal? 
16. Can you name a President of the USA who was assassinated? 
17. During which century were the world’s first cars invented? 
18. Which Roman numeral represents the number 5? 
19. What female statue is located in New York Harbour and wears a crown with 7 spikes? 
20. What is the only remaining wonder of the 7 wonders of the world? 
 
The answers to last week’s quiz were as follows: 
 
1. 40 
2. The Little Mermaid 
3. Grapes 
4. Little Mix 
5. Nepal 
6. 2 
7. Left 
8. Latin 
9. China 
10. Cheeses 
11. Scotland 
12. 1939 
13. Germany, Italy and Japan 
14. Evacuees 
15. 1941 after the Japanese attack on army base Pearl Harbour 
16. Anne Frank 



17. George VI 
18. Neville Chamberlain 
19. Vitreous body 
20. Cones 
 
And Finally… 
 
We might know more this time next week about what school will look like in September – we do know that 
the Government have made a commitment to getting all children back – which is great news. Watch this 
space, and we’ll give you more details once we know them 
 

Thank you for all the support you provide for the children and our academy! 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 


